
 

                                              
Jesus lives in us, our families, our school, our Church, our world. Jesus is our guide, let us follow Him     

At St Margaret Clitherow School we are committed to Safeguarding Children   
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Friday 19th June 2020 

 
Dear Parents 
 
We have almost completed Week 3 of our wider reopening. More of our A Class children returned 
this week and it was lovely to see more smiling and excited children. The children have settled into 
school life incredibly well, we are so very proud of them! This week we had 70% of Class A children 
from Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 back in school. We had an average of 55 children in 
school this week, which includes our key worker children. I have enjoyed sharing the home learning 
photos you have been sending in to us, well done to our children at home! Please continue to share 
their learning and activities with us, we really do enjoy seeing them!  
 
To our key worker parents, if you have requested a place for your child and it has been confirmed 
by the school, it is really important, for consistency of their learning that they attend school for the 
entire week, rather than various days.  
 
I am sure you will have seen the Prime Minister’s decision regarding free school meals vouchers for 
eligible families over the summer holidays this week. If your situation has changed, or you think you 
may be eligible, please visit https://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/services/schools-and-education/at-
school/free-school-meals/free-school-meals.aspx The application takes a couple of minutes to 
complete. Please do notify the school if you are eligible.   
 
Please do not forget to send your goodbye messages to Year 6 by Friday 26th June. Please email a 
photo of your child holding their message to leavers@clitherow.herts.sch.uk  
 
If you have any questions or you need additional support at home, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. We have always operated an open door policy at St. Margaret Clitherow School, obviously 
during these challenging times this has not been possible, however, I am always available to take or 
return telephone calls.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy celebrating Father’s Day together.  

 
Stay safe 

 
Miss Puccio 
Headteacher  

Headteacher: 
Carmela Puccio  BA (Hons) 
 

Tel: 01438 352863 
Website: www.clitherow.herts.sch.uk 
Email: admin@clitherow.herts.sch.uk 
 
 


